
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  
Before the Town Of Hartland Planning Commission  

 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on Monday February 11, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. at the Hartland Town Hall, 
W3454 County Road BE, Bonduel, the Town of Hartland Planning Commission will hold a public hearing 
for the purpose of considering the following: 
 
 

CU #2019-1:  A Conditional Use request related to a parcel owned by Henry and Windy Perry.  
The parcel is located at W2950 State Highway 29, Bonduel.  The parcel ID number is:  022-
23140-0020.  Tillman Infrastructures is requesting a Conditional Use Permit to construct a cellular 
tower on the parcel. 
 

 
The hearing is open to the public and all interested parties are encouraged to attend. Contact Scott 
Schara, Zoning Administrator at 920-788-0829 for more information.  
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